
From: Richards N (Nicola)  
Sent: 06 December 2017 16:09 
To: Permanent Secretary <[Redacted]@gov.scot>
Cc: Richards N (Nicola) <[Redacted]@gov.scot>
Subject: Official sensitive - policy on complaints against ministers 

Team 

As discussed with Perm Sec, we’ve done a further review of the policy in 
conjunction with James Hynd [Redacted].   This makes clearer the position of Perm
Sec in relation to the duty of care to staff and for ease separates out the processes 
for current / former. 

Happy to discuss this if helpful.  I can also update around touch points etc. 

cheers 
Nicky 

Nicola Richards | Director, People Directorate | [Redacted]
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